
  

 

  
 

Longfin Corp (USA): Constituent Deletion 
Changes in Russell Equal Weight Index Series 

26 March 2018 

LongFin (USA, constituent) was included as an IPO in the Russell 2000 index at the March quarterly update on the basis of its IPO 
filing of 3 November 2017 which stated that up to 10,000,000 Class A commons shares would be offered.  Subsequently, an SEC 
filing published on 13 February 2018, immediately prior to the Russell US Index rank date of 14 February 2018 for the quarterly IPO 
additions, confirmed that up to a maximum of 1,140,000 of the shares offered had been taken up by the public. Consequently FTSE 
Russell has determined that LongFin failed to meet the minimum 5% free float requirement as at the 14 February cut-off date.  In 
accordance with the FTSE Russell Recalculation Policy and Guidelines, LongFin will therefore be removed from the Russell Indexes 
on 28 March 2018 (after the close). 
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